
newsletter
This past month we worked on 
recognizing and writing the letters 
I, U, C.  Please continue reviewing 
and writing these letters. 
We are working manners this 
quarter. As a class we are working 
on saying “please” and “thank you,” 
and waiting our turn to talk while 
entering conversations . Please 
work on this at home as well!

Letters:  O, Q, G, S, 
Shapes: heart, octagon, 
triangle
Colors: pink, red, purple, 
white
Numbers: 9, 10
Holidays-Black History 
Month, Valentine’s Day, 
Ash Wednesday, and 
President’s Day

Children must wear sneakers,  everyday. Rain boots/snow boots aren’t safe while at 
recess or Gym.
Everyday, your child needs a snack, lunch, and a water.  If they are staying for 
aftercare they also need an additional snack! 
Please work with your child on having them put on and zipper their coat 
independently. 

Reminders

February 2024
WE ARE LEARNING What’s coming up

2/2- First Friday
2/9- Half Day- teacher inservice
2/13- Valentine’s Day 
Celebration
2/14- Ash Wednesday
2/19- President’s Day, no school
3/1- Catholic School Teacher 
Appreciation day; First Friday 
12:00 dismissal 

Happy 4th Birthday, 
Elliot!

Happy 5th Birthday,
Nova & Serenity!

IMPORTANT DATES Celebrate!


